MVES SBDM
Approved June 2011

-----Original Message-----
From: Brown, Saundra 
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2011 9:16 PM
To: Breeding, Carla
Subject: RE: need SBDM minutes approved in June

Meadow View Elementary did not have any minutes for the month of June due to conflicts with SBDM members vacations.

